
Voting in all elections should be reserved for law abiding American citizens. When you commit a crime and are now incarcerated or 
a felon you have proven that the law of the land is no longer a priority to you.
As such, your right to vote should no longer apply. Please do not allow incarcerated people or felons to vote in any election.

Thank you


